Feb. 18, 2015 HPL Building Committee Minutes

Meeting called to order at 7:00, attended by Leslie Flowers (committee chair), Stasia Motuzick, Barbara Buss, Rosemary Simko, Lisa Sadler, Linda Vicini, Ron Vicini, Lorraine Boylan, Ron Sadecki.

History and current status of HPL building expansion project was shared with committee members. Members had the opportunity to review plans and ask about components of design. Committee outlined initial plans for communicating plans to the community and will develop talking points with commentary, to next meeting.

HPL Building Committee Meetings will be held on the first Wednesday of each month at 7:00, with March 4 being the next.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30

Minutes submitted by Leslie Flowers

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT ON 02 19 15 AT 9:00 AM ATTEST NANCY E. ELDRIDGE TOWN CLERK